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July 1st, 2017
Our Valued Customers:
After significant internal debate, we have made the decision to discontinue our voice
related services effective August 31st, We've determined that our customers will be better
served by one of our partners who has the required scale and operations already in place.
Your dedicated account team will coordinate this transition with you directly to ensure this
is a seamless and effortless migration.
It's been a pleasure serving you.
Thank you,
WJ\Q
ames M. Clark
Managing Director
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